
 

 

Ljubljana, September 17th 2012 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear basketball friends! 
  

 

As the qualifications for EuroBasket 2013 are over, we now have all 24 teams that will participate in the 

Championship, organized by Basketball Federation of Slovenia from 4th to 22nd of September 2013. The Local 

Organizing Committee would therefore like to congratulate all 16 teams that have qualified through the 

qualification round in the past month, and also the additional 7 teams that have qualified to EuroBasket 2013 

on the basis of the results reached at previous competitions. 

We are aware that the steps you took to qualify for EuroBasket 2013 were slow, hard, sometimes nervous but 

interesting and exciting. Those were the steps towards the Championship in the smallest country ever to host 

EuroBasket, the country which lies in the heart of basketball Europe and the only country with the word LOVE 

in its name. 

 

We will welcome you all very soon - at the official Draw ceremony, which will take place on November 18th at 

an exciting location, the most attractive cave in Europe – Postojna Cave. We will do our best to make you feel 

welcome in Slovenia. We do wish you will enjoy our hospitality and will hardly wait to come back soon. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Roman Volcic 

Basketball federation of Slovenia President 

 

 

 

Aleš Križnar 

EuroBasket 2013 Director 


